
Please e-mail Sandra (sandra.stephens@villagepres.org) a
family picture by September 1, 2023.
The first day of KDO will be Thursday, September 7 from 9:30-
12:30 for half day; and 9:30 - 2:30 for full day.
Please park in the North lot, near the Child Care entrance,
Preschool will be in session, it can be congested at their end of
the hallway at drop off time. 
A lunch with a drink that does not need refrigeration. *Please
remember we are a peanut and nut free school*
A small blanket, and comfort item (if desired) for rest time.
A change of clothes, diapers - all labeled with your child's first
and last name.
Please label all of your child's belongings including backpacks,
lunch, clothing, diapers, bedding, etc. with their first and last
name.
We must have all of your child's completed medical and
enrollment forms by the start of school.
We celebrate birthdays at school - each class celebrates
differently. *Please do not bring in a birthday treat or small gifts
for classmates.* You may reach out to your child's classroom
teachers to bring in birthday napkins or small birthday plates to
celebrate your child's birthday if you would like.




KDO Best Practices

Remember, when dropping off your child that if you have a
confident, positive attitude, your child will too. Tears
are normal from your child - know that they last just a
few minutes after you are out of sight. Please try not to

linger in your child's classroom.


